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September 18, 2023 
 
 
Re: Black Butte School District  

Capital Bond Project 
 Black Butte School 
 Notification to Interested Parties of Announcement of CM|GC Firms Selected for 

Interviews 
 
 
Dear Interested Party, 
 
Black Butte School District intends to extend interviews to the teams of Bremik Construction and 
Griffin Construction, LLC for the project; they have been chosen as the top-ranking firms by the 
District.  
 
Thank you for your time and effort you took in preparing your responses for this project.  Once 
interviews are complete, a firm has been selected, and an award of contract, we will schedule a 
debrief meeting with interested firms upon request.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to David McKay, Principal in Charge at (503) 453-2835 
or email at david.mckay@hmkco.org. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
David McKay,  
Principal in Charge 
HMK Company 
 
 
 
 
 
 


